
Public Notice: 2023-01 Risk-based disposal of polychlorinated biphenyl (“PCB”) remediation 

waste for Block 430, Lot 1.03 (Middlesex County Tax Map) located at 1160 State Street, Perth 

Amboy, Middlesex County, New Jersey (a portion of the Former ASARCO Property) 

Publish Date: January 27, 2023 

 

Summary 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is seeking public review of and comment on its 

tentative decision to approve a polychlorinated biphenyl (PCB) cleanup and disposal plan 

submitted by Perth Amboy 1160, LLC for Block 430, Lot 1.03 (Middlesex County Tax Map) under 

the Agency’s PCB Cleanup and Disposal Program (40 C.F.R. § 761.3). Any person wishing to 

comment should do so within 30 days of the date of the public notice. Once the public 

comment period closes, EPA will consider comments, if any, submitted during the period before 

rendering a final decision. EPA will notify any persons who have submitted comments.  

 

Applicants or Respondents 

 

Perth Amboy 1160, LLC  
 
Thomas Roberts and Michael Roberts, Member 
Perth Amboy 1160, LLC 
1515 Des Peres Road, Suite 300 
St. Louis, Missouri 63131 
troberts@cdcco.com 
mroberts@cdcco.com  
 
 

HOW TO COMMENT 
 

Open comment period: January 

27, 2023 through February 27, 

2023 

 

Comments must be emailed to: 

 

Adolph Everett 

Chief, Land and Redevelopment 

Programs Branch 

US Environmental Protection 

Agency, Region 2 

290 Broadway, 25th Floor 

New York, NY 10007 

everett.adolph@epa.gov  
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